
 
 
To:   SCFHP Provider 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Operations 

Date:  May 11, 2015 

Subject: Medical Transportation Code Conversion  

Dear Provider:  

As of April 1, 2015, Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) discontinued use of the 
Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) level III local codes and replaced 
them with HCPCS level II national HIPAA compliant codes. As a courtesy, all claims received by 
SCFHP with dates of service on or after April 1, 2015 through today, May 11, 2015, will be 
reprocessed for payment. Any claims with dates of service on or after May 12, 2015 must be 
submitted with the new national codes.   

To view the complete code conversion with instructions, visit the Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS) website at http://files.medi-
cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/newsroom/newsroom_21574_1.asp.       

If you have any questions, please contact SCFHP Provider Services at 1-408-874-1788.   
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